
 

 
 

27th January 2015 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sixth Form Applications – Deadline, 30th January 2015 
 
You will already be aware that Cardinal Pole Catholic School was again graded as ‘Outstanding’. 
Having secured this for four years in a row, we were delighted to be included in the top 10% of 
schools, measure by OFSTED, for progress. 
 
This means that we are uniquely placed to provide the challenge and support your child needs to 
secure excellent grades and access top universities.  
 
The school has a proven track record of supporting access to Russell Group universities, in fact, 
three times the national average. 
 
Despite all of these successes, the school is not complacent and seeks to continue to raise 
achievement for all. We were delighted to hear last week that the school has now been graded in 
the top 2% of school by the A Level performance Service for student progress. The staff at the 
school have been invited to work with other schools to share good practice. 
 
If your son/daughter has already applied to Cardinal Pole Catholic School we will shortly be in 
touch to interview your child. If your son/daughter has not, as of yet, applied, please be aware 
that the deadline for applications is this week, 30th January 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms J. Heffernan 
Headteacher  


